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MSCC Adds One More Day of Summer Registration – Monday, June 4 

 Mid-South Community College’s summer 2012 semester begins on Monday, and 

anyone interested in pursuing a new career and/or a better life will have one more chance 

to enroll. A session of late registration has been scheduled for Monday, June 4, 9 a.m.-

noon and 3-6 p.m., in the Donald W. Reynolds Center on MSCC’s South Campus. 

 Students who enroll on Monday should be prepared to pay for their classes or to 

set up a payment plan in the Finance Office. In addition to tuition and course fees, 

students who register on June 4 will be assessed a $25 late registration fee. 

 MSCC scheduled nearly 130 academically-challenging and career-building 

classes and labs for the summer. Students may select from a variety of general and 

technical education options and can work toward everything from a certificate of 

proficiency to an associate degree.  

The college also provides training that leads to professional licensures and 

certifications, and thanks to cooperative agreements with regional universities, Mid-

South offers four-year degree opportunities as well through its University Center on the 

South Campus. 

Bachelor’s degrees are available through Arkansas State University, Arkansas 

Tech University, the University of Arkansas at Fort Smith, the University of Arkansas at 

Fayetteville, the University of Central Arkansas, Bethel University, Montana State 

University-Northern, and Franklin University (online). 

In addition, MSCC students interesting in continuing their education at the 

University of Memphis or Victory University (Memphis) can benefit from transfer 

agreements between those institutions. 



 
 
 

 

Traditional courses during the summer term will generally meet Monday-

Thursday, and no classes will be held on Friday, assuring that all students will have a 

series of three-day weekends. Evening classes will generally meet Mondays and 

Wednesdays or Tuesdays and Thursdays. 

The college will be closed on Fridays through July 27. 

Although MSCC is growing rapidly, students continue to receive individual 

attention in small classes. Mid-South remains dedicated to student success and goal 

achievement, and the college’s mission is to help people transform their lives through 

education. 

For more information about higher education opportunities at Mid-South 

Community College, please visit the campus at 2000 West Broadway in West Memphis, 

call (870) 733-6728, or visit the website at www.midsouthcc.edu. 

 

 


